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To whom it may concern, 

I am sending this note as a plea on behalf of my 9year old daughter who is severely allergic to 

tree nuts and peanuts. Requesting you to please revise your travel policies to include a safe 

environment for people with anaphylaxis so that they can be included with regular passengers 

and not fear for their lives every time they travel. 

Thank you 

Tanya Bell 

 


